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Thank you, Mr. Chair. We also wish to express our views on the process issue, as expressed earlier by Ministers from Switzerland, Mauritius, Indonesia and other countries.
We would like to join with them to stress the importance of all inclusiveness, transparency, and fairness in the process to ensure a balance among different groups.  On this regard, we would like also to refer to our intervention made on behalf of the RAMs group last Monday at the informal TNC. We believe that the RAMs issue is still on the table. We certainly want to make sure that in the process of your strategy to move from small to larger group approach, remaining concerns of RAMs that we represent for will be properly addressed.
I thank you, Mr. Chair.[image: image1.png]
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